
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to applicable provisions of the NC General 
Statutes, notice is hereby given that a public hearing will 
be held by the Person County Board of Commissioners on 
Tuesday, January 2, 2024, at 7 p.m., in the Person County 
Office Building Auditorium, located at 304 S. Morgan Street, 
Roxboro, NC.

Members of the public are invited to offer comments at the 
public hearing about whether the Board of Commission-
ers should adopt a resolution to change the organization 
and governance of some of the county’s human services 
functions (Department of Social Services, Person Area 
Transportation System (PATS), and the Veterans Services 
Office), potentially including: the Board of Commissioners 
(1) abolishes the Social Services Board and assumes the 
governance powers and duties; (2) combines two human 
services functions into a new consolidated human services 
agency (CHSA) and assumes the governance powers and 
duties; and (3) other options authorized by law.

For further information, please contact the County 
Manager’s Office at 336-597-1720.
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